
Parlor Village Captions
ISSUE 3

WHERE L IFE 
I S  J U S T  
B E T T E R

SUMMER CONCERT SERIES
The Village of Shortsville hosts a summer concert series at Budd Park.
Listed below are dates and and scheduled musical groups.
These are FREE events and a wonderful place for friends
and families to meet and enjoy some great live entertainment.

CONCERTS AT BUDD PARK
Wednesday  7:00 - 9:00pm
• August 21st - City Limits
• August 14th - It’s My Party

Hot dogs and baked goods 
provided by Citizens Hose
Call 585-289-6104 for info.

NO DOGS ALLOWED 
AT CONCERTS

LAWN CLIPPINGS AND BRUSH PICK-UP
Lawn rakings & small sticks have to be 
placed in disposable bags and boxes to be 
picked up at curbside.  Put brush by curb for 
pickup.  Due to the changing weather, leaf 
pick up will stop 4 days after leaves have fallen

Absolutely no pick ups
   * Items that are not placed in clear bags
   * Items that include any trash or garbage
   * Containers or bags that are over 35 lbs
   * WE MUST EMPHASIZE: please abide by 
      the above rules or the bags will be
      tagged and left.

CONGRATULATIONS RED JACKET
CENTRAL 2019 GRADUATES!

TWIN CITIES FOOD CENTER
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Visit our website or Facebook Page for updates on all events

FROM THE CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER
Property maintenance has been an issue 
this summer.  Mowing regularly is
necessary to avoid a violation.  This 
includes your lawn in the space between 
sidewalk and the road.  That space does 
not belong to the Village, it is only an 
easement if there is a need to work in that
area and maintenance is required by the 
property owner.

DO YOU NEED A BUILDING PERMIT?

If remodeling, additions, fences, signs, new
structures, pools, etc., a permit is required.
Call the Village O�ce at 289-6104 or Steve
Dehond , Code Enforcement O�cer at 
289-3010 x107.

Lorem ipsum

ATTENTION
DO NOT PARK BETWEEN 
SIDEWALK AND ROAD -
YOU WILL BE TICKETED

Open-second Saturday of the month 10am to 12
Open-second Thursday of the month 10am to 12
Open-fourth Thursday of the month 5pm to 7
Phone Number: 585-289-3046
Check us out on facebook-twin cities food cupboard

There is now a beautiful double-gated entrance 
and a water project underway.  A special thanks to 
all  the hard work and donations from so many 
volunteers!  

LET’S KEEP IT BEAUTIFUL AND FOLLOW THE RULES

HAVE YOU SEEN THE 
BARK PARK UPDATES?

AUG 2019


